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Circular: NPCI/2020-21/BBPS/020      7th October 2020 
 
To, 

All BBPOUs  

Bharat Bill Payment System 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

 
 

Sub: BBPS – Network Fee Upgradation 
 

1. BBPOUs are connected to the BBPCU/NPCI through NPCINET MPLS Private Cloud).  

2. Based on the ISP link utilization the bandwidth is reviewed and upgraded, by taking the 

BBPOU/s into confidence, from time to time.  

3. NPCI acts as the facilitator between the BBPOU/s and telecom operator in the up gradation 

process.  

4. Keeping convenience in mind, henceforth, after receiving the written consent we would be 

recovering the captioned fee through the BBPS settlement process that will enable the 

recovery and the settlement convenient and faster.  

 
BBPOUs are requested to take note of the aforesaid. 
 
 
  
Yours Faithfully, 
  
 

 
 
 
 

Rahul Tandon 
Head Product & Market Development and Compliance 
Bharat Bill Payment System  
 


